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Mandatory Vaccines for Healthcare Workers: A Stepping-Stone
on the “Path out of the Pandemic”
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In a bylined article published by Medical Journal Houston, Marilyn Higdon discusses the Biden

Administration’s sweeping vaccine mandate that will compel COVID-19 vaccinations for the majority

of healthcare workers across Texas and the rest of the country. The article highlights what

healthcare employers can expect and discusses some of the steps they should take in preparation

for compliance.

To read the article visit Medical Journal Houston.
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